
From: Paul Mixon (pd.mixon@live.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: I support the stipulation in Case 16-1835
Date: Monday, September 11, 2017 2:01:28 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Chairman Haque and Commissioners of the PUCO,

I am pleased AEP's recent stipulation in case 16-1835 and new plan removes the Company's proposed egregious
fixed rate increase. The original proposal would have increased my bill every month and put an undue burden on
electricity customers on a fixed income.

I am also pleased with AEP's new proposals to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-grid pilot
project, and commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy projects. These are the sort of
forward thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has taken the initiative.

It is my hope the PUCO approves AEP's plan and prioritizes clean energy development, and additional forward
thinking proposals.

Sincerely,

Paul Mixon 
15101 Lotus Dr
Cleveland, OH 44128
pd.mixon@live.com
(216) 991-7094

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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